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Dear Friends of the Foundation,
As we look back over the past 10 years the foundation

has been in existence, it is exciting to see the growth and
changes of the hospital. Thanks to you for your support
over these years, the foundation has been able to help with
equipment purchases, projects and grow the endowment
fund for the hospital. A few of the most recent purchases
we’ve made include: Cardiopulmonary EEG machine,
Obstetrics fetal wireless monitoring system, Cardiac rehab telemetry
system, five defibrillators, dining room furniture for extended and skilled
care and the dining room renovation. Because of your involvement and
support the hospital remains a vital part of this community, and I thank
you. I encourage you to continue to participate in supporting the
Hammond-Henry Hospital Foundation.

Darcy Hepner
Foundation Manager

Dear Friends,
Thank you for your ongoing support of the Hammond-

Henry Hospital Foundation. We are very proud of the
progress the Foundation continues to make in support of
the hospital’s mission of providing quality healthcare
in our community. I hope you enjoy this update on the
Foundation’s activities.

In our previous issue, I mentioned that we do not have any construction
going on at Hammond-Henry. Nonetheless, as we go to print, we have just
hired an architectural firm to help lead us in the further development of our
facilities. Five years ago, we developed a master facility plan that has
provided us with a roadmap for the development of our facilities.
Currently, we have several immediate needs including better privacy
for the admissions area, better patient flow in outpatient areas and
consideration of a third operating room.

Our board is completing its strategic plan that will help guide our
priorities for the next three years. Issues of top priority are physician
recruitment, further investment in technology, construction, and
reinforcement of our commitment to quality.

While plans are nice, results are what matter. We remain committed to
patient satisfaction results that are consistently in the top ten percent of
all hospitals nationwide. We’re also committed to providing our patients
with an attractive, comfortable, user-friendly environment.

Thank you again for your support of the Foundation. I look forward to
seeing you at one of our upcoming events!

Brad Solberg
CEO

Foundation Board 2008

Calendar of Events 2008

Celebrity Dinner
April 21

Estate Planning Seminar
12:00 noon at the Cellar

April 25

Chicago Cubs Bus Trip
May 30

Milwaukee Bus Trip
July 31 - Sold Out

Golf Event
September 8

Women’s Health Series Luncheons
12:00 noon - 1:00 p.m.

Cellar - Geneseo
Cost of lunch is $7.00 payable at the door.

April 24 . . .Medication Interactions
speaker, Joan Luikhart

May 22 . . .Vertigo
speaker, Jane Janicki

June 26 . . .Stages of Menopause
speaker, Dr. Max McCaw

President . . . . . . . .Steve Emmerson
V. President . . . . . . . . . . . .Don Ford
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . .John Bustle
Co-Secretary . . . . . . .Warren Hadley

& Bob Nash

Trustees . . . . . . . .Cheryl Culbertson
Barb Kuhns
Brad Solberg
Jay Wilson

Thanks to the community
for supporting our annual
appeal project and raising
over $20,000!

Pictured are the annual
support committee members
with the new EEG machine.
L to R
Darcy Hepner, Bruce Mace
– cardiopulmonary manager,
Joe Mickley, Jo Parsons
– development council chr.,
Bob Schaefer – annual support
comm. chr., Paul Lindsey,
Margaret Klingler, Jim Unrath,
& Judy Deutsch

Friends of the Foundation



The Hammond-Henry Hospital Foundation recently purchased a Nintendo Wii for use in
the activity department with residents in extended and skilled care. The purchase was
made possible through funds donated by Jeff and Penny Ford in memory of Lois Parker.
Pictured are students from Mrs. Ellen Nelson’s 2nd grade class at Northside School who
are participating in a game of Wii bowling with activity assistant Tammy Welge and Marie
Hasselbusch. For over 10 years Mrs. Nelson has been bringing classes to the hospital to
share in activities and spend time with residents.

Business Donors. Left to right:
Joe Mickley, Hanford Insurance; Jeff Ford, Geneseo Communica-
tions Charitable Foundation; Bob Kuhns, GIFT Foundation;
Darcy Hepner, Foundation Manager; Tim Wells, Wells Fargo Bank;
Bryce Chamberlain, Geneseo Foundation and Central Bank;
Joel Vandemore, Vandemore Funeral Home; and Steve Emmerson,
Foundation Board President. Not pictured is Brett Lohman,
Lohman Companies.

HHH Foundation recognized individual donors during a dinner in
the hospital cafeteria. Individuals: Gene & Kathy Griffith, Steve
Emmerson - HHH Foundation President, Hayden & Faith
DeDecker, and Darcy Hepner - HHH Foundation Manager. Not
pictured are Dr. Calvin & Kris Atwell, Dr. Don & Maureen Ford,
and Margaret Buyck.

Hammond-Henry Hospital Recognizes Donors
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Memorial DonationLois Parker
Memorial Gift

Jeff and Penny Ford donated gifts
in memory of Lois Parker to purchase a
lift recliner chair for use by patients in
skilled care.
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John & Melody Loft visiting with Todd & Kaye Sieben.Gary & Violet Niedt enjoying the pork chop dinner.

Foundation board members and spouses
grilling porkchops in the hospital parking lot.

L to R – Dave Culbertson, Steve Emmerson & Warren Hadley.

Enjoying the Foundation Tailgate

Pam & Steve Durian enjoying the evening.

Golf Outing

On a cold blustery day last fall the foundation hosted its 3rd Annual Golf Outing
and raised over $10,000 to purchase new defibrillators for the hospital.

Please join us for this year’s golf outing on Monday, September 8.

Stenzel Team Central Bank Team Farmers National
Bank Team

The “Gator Gals”



Thank you
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Friends of the Foundation — Thank you!
Thank you for your generous gifts. These funds are used to support our mission of meeting the healthcare needs of the community.

Contributions from July 1, 2007 - March 1, 2008

FFRRIIEENNDDSS  $$11  --  $$9999
Ms. Sarah Abell
Mr.& Mrs. Eric Allen
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Amery
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Andersen
Mrs.Laura Angelos-Swanson
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Appleton
Ms. Janette Arkland
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Ashcraft
Ms. Carla Bailey
Mrs. Lisa Barker
Dr. Randall Bay
Ms. Susan Beam
Mr. Dan Bennett
Mrs. Sandy Ben-Nun
Mrs. Tracy Bier
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Blank
Ms. Sandra Bodine
Mrs. Marcia Boyer
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Breitbach
Mrs. Kim Budde
Mrs. Rhonda Buresh
Ms. Latricia Burgeson
Mr. Richard Busch
Ms. Pamela Butler
Mrs. Linda Carton
Mr. & Mrs. Marvin Charlet
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Claerhout
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Claeys
Mr. William Conner

Mr. Rafael Contreras
Ms. Deborah Cook
Mrs. Peggy Crayne
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Dahlquist
Mr. & Mrs. Brian DeBrock
Mr. & Mrs. Doug DeBuysere
Mrs. Barb DeDecker
Ms. Shirley DeMoss
Ms. Rebecca Derwin
Ms. Vanessa DeShane
Mr. & Mrs. David DeSmith
Ms. Rita DeSutter
Ms. Linda DeVilder
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Dewaele
Mrs. Penny Diericks
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Dismer
Ms. Terri Dole
Mr. & Mrs. Jared Donley
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Doye
Mr. & Mrs. James Driessens
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Drollsbaugh
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Dunnigan
Mrs. Crystal Eaton-Miller
Mrs. Jean Erickson
Ms. Betty Ericson
Dr. Bruce Fehlman
Ms. Sheila Finley
Mrs. Clarice Ford
Mel Foster
Mr. & Mrs. Grant Gainey
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Garinger
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Gentry
Ms. Sarah Gibbs
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Glattly
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Glawe
Ms. Laura Glazier
Mrs. Deb Gorman
Ms. Gale Griffith
Mr. David Guldenzopf
Mrs. Karen Gustafson
Ms. Jesica Haars
Ms. Alissa Haase
Mrs. Janet Hahn
Ms. Norma Hahn
Mr. Rich Henning
Ms. Linda Harden
Mr. Richard Hass
Ms. Tina Hass
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Hawkins
Hazelwood Homes, Inc.
Mr. James Hecker
Ms. Dawn Herrman
Mrs. Cindy Higgins
Mr. P. Douglas Higgins
Ms. Dietra Hofer
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Hollister
Mrs. Cindy Hopkey
Ms. Charlene Horner
Mr & Mrs Brett Hultman
Ms. Kimberly Hute
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Janicki
Ms. Tracey Johns
Mrs. Diana Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Jones
Mrs. Beth Keim
Ms. Cari Kenney
Ms. Jeanine Seale Kenney
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Kibler
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Kiefer
Ms. Judith Kirklin
Dr. & Mrs. Michael Kosman
Ms. Jaime Krug
Mr. & Mrs. Kurtis Kruger

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Kullerstrand
Mr. Joe Kutzman
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Larson
Mrs. Sue Longeville
Ms. Alaine Lookingbill
Ms. Susan Lorke
Mr. Bruce Mace
Ms. Shauna Marshall
Ms. Tracy Marshall
Mrs. Charlene Massarolo
Mrs. Tammy McSwain
Ms. Tracey Miller
Ms. Jen Mills
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Minnaert
Mrs. Gina Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Morley
Mrs. Bonnie Myers
Ms. Barbara Nelson
Mr. & Mrs. William Nelson
Ms. Carol Noard
Mr. & Mrs. Vince Nylin
Ms. Mary Ellen Oliveira
Mr. & Mrs. Dusty Olson
Ms. Connie Otto
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Owens
Mr.& Mrs. John Page
Ms. Nicole Palanos
Mrs. Carol Park
Ms. Jill Parker
Mrs. Tammy Payne
Ms. Linda Peterson
Mrs. Theresa Peterson
Ms. Tami Pittenger
Mrs. Peg Reed
Mr. & Mrs. Rob Ries
Ms. Rebecca Riley
Mrs. Lori Roberts
Mr. & Mrs. John Rowley
Mr. & Mrs. John Salter
Ms. Josephine Sanders
Mr. & Mrs. James Schneider
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Sellman
Mrs. Paula Senger
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Shannon
Mr. & Mrs Gary Sierens
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Sierens-Lucas
Mr. Clarence Sletten
Mr & Mrs Hank Smeltzer
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Smith
Ms. Justin Smith
Ms. Susan J. Smith
Ms. Charlotte Snider
Mrs. Mary Spangler
Mrs. Angie Spaulding
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Spence
Mr. & Mrs. John State
Dr. David Nelson
Ms. Rhonda Stephens
Ms. Jan Stojek
Ms. Judy Summers
Surgery Team
Mrs. April Switzer
Mr. & Mrs. John Tank
Ms. Paula Jean Teel
Ms. Margaret Toomey
Ms. Lori Trujillo
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Tyler
VanDeRostyne Insurance
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Vandersnick
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene VandVoorde
Dr. & Mrs. Drew VanKerrebroeck
Ms. Kerry VanNieuwenhuyse
Mrs. Cathy VanOpDorp

Ms. Sheryle Vergane
Mr. & Mrs. Marvin Verscheure
Ms. Denise Versluis
Ms. Susan Vieth
Ms. Barbara Vipond
Ms. Gina Wales
Mrs. Tammy S. Walter
Ms. Lori Warner
Mrs. Tammy Welge
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Wells
Mr & Mrs Bruce West
Mrs. Lois Westerlund
Ms. Sherilyn Wethington
Ms. Karrie Wetzell
Ms. Christi Wildman
Ms. Erlene Will
Mr. & Mrs. John Williams
Wirth Plumbing & Heating Inc
Mr. & Mrs. Cory Wirth
Mr. & Mrs. Lyle Wirth
Ms. Elizabeth Wolf
Ms. Glenna Wyffels
Ms. Janice Wyffels
Mr. & Mrs. William Wyffels
Mr. Nick Yates
Mr. Paul Zima

CCOONNTTRRIIBBUUTTOORRSS  $$110000  --  $$449999
Abilities Plus
Advanced Radiology, S.C.
Mr. Willis Andel
Atkinson Congregational UCC
Mr. & Mrs. Maurice Atwell
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Bartoluzzi
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Bauman
Mrs. Winifred Berner
Ms. Joan Bloomquist
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Bolda
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Brown
Ms. Cathe Browne
Casey’s General Store
Mr. & Mrs. George Castro
Mr. & Mrs. James Causemaker
Central Bank
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Chavez
Citizens for Sieben
Mrs. Sharon Coulter
Mrs. Tracy Craig
Mr & Mrs. George Cramm
Mrs. Kris Crimmins
Mr. & Mrs. Phil Crossman
Mr. & Mrs. Bob DeBoever
Mr & Mrs Ed Deener
Mr. & Mrs. Gary DeMoss
Mr. & Mrs. Ron DeReu
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Deutsch
Ms. Tab Diehl
Mr & Mrs Craig Drinkall
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Durian
Mr & Mrs Guy Eaves
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Edwards
Mrs. Barbara Erdman
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Farrar
Ms. Cathy Fassett
First Federal Savings & Loan
Mr. & Mrs. Lee Fluck
Dr. Don Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Francis
Mr. & Mrs. John Franks
Geneseo Rotary Club
Geneseo School District

Levels of Giving
Friend
$1 - $99

Contributor
$100 - $499

Advocate
$500 - $999

Patron
$1,000 - $4,999

Sponsor
$5,000 - $24,999

Benefactor
$25,000 - $99,000

Pacesetter
$100,000 - $249,999

Humanitarian
$250,000 and above

Legacy Club
Donors who recognize the 

Hammond-Henry Hospital Foundation
in their estate planning.

Donor plates will be displayed at the 
hospital and will recognize cumulative 
donations received from individuals, 

businesses and community organizations
who have supported the Hammond-Henry

Hospital Foundation since 1998.



Thank you
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Clip and send with your check to the Hammond-Henry Hospital, Friends of the Foundation, 600 N. College Avenue, Geneseo, IL 61254

I would like to help Hammond-Henry Hospital in its mission to provide quality patient care.
Enclosed is my gift of:     � $25     � $50     � $100     � Other $_________
I/We would like to pledge a total of $__________, with payments:  � Annually     � Quarterly     � Monthly
� Please use my gift in the area of greatest need.
� Please use my gift for the Endowment Fund.

Please make checks payable to Hammond-Henry Hospital Foundation.  Thank You.
(Contributions are tax deductible as allowed by law.)

Good Samaritan Village
Mr & Mrs Eric Gray
Dr. Lokanatham Gumidyala
Hanford Insurance Co.
Ms. Carol Hagstrom
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Hahn
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hanna
Happy Joe’s
Hazelwood Homes, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. William Heller
Mrs. Florence Hendrickson
Mr. & Mrs. Rob Henry
Mr. & Mrs. Clarence Henson
Mr. & Mrs. Alvin Hepner
Ms. Darcy Hepner
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Herberg
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hitzhusen
Mr. Ronald Hopkey
Mr. & Mrs. Kurt Horberg
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Hunter
Ms. Alice Hutchinson
Mr. & Mrs. Eddie Jenkins
Rev.& Mrs. Carrol Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Keith Jones
Ms. Mary Karcher
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Krueger
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Lindsey
Mr. & Mrs. LeRoy Linn
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Longeville
Mr. & Mrs. Curt Lowe
Mr & Mrs. Bud & Tara Lyford
Dr. Akshay Mahadevia
Mr. & Mrs. Ted McAvoy
Mr. & Mrs. Steve McCann
Mel Foster
Mr. & Mrs. David Moe
Mr. Steven Morgan
Ms. Rita Mullin
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Murdock
Mr. & Mrs. William Neuleib
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Nordstrom
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Nowers
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Obrecht
Office Machine Consultants
Mr. Mike Otte
Mr. Mark Palanos
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Park
Mr. & Mrs. John Patterson
Mr. Dennis Peck
Ms. Hazel Pettit
Mr. & Mrs. William Philhower
Mr. & Mrs. John Phleger
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Pierce
Restaurant Boulevard
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Rice
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Rodgers
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Rutledge
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Schaefer
Mr. & Mrs. John Schang
Ms. Barbara Schroeder
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Sieben
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Speidel
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Steiner
Mr & Mrs Albert Stenzel

Mr. & Mrs. Jason Stenzel
Dr. Mark Stewart
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Sturtewagen
Ms. June Swain
Ms. Ruth Talbot
The Cellar
Mr. & Mrs. David Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Thompson
Trinity Episcopal Church
Trinity Medical Center
Tyler Realty
Mr. & Mrs. James Unrath
Mr. & Mrs. Paul VanderSchaaf
Mr. & Mrs. Bob VanKerrebroeck
Mr. & Mrs. Richard VanKerrebroeck
Mr. & Mrs. Jim VanMeenen
Village Cabinetry & Furniture
Dr. Tom Wachtel
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Wahlheim
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Ward
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Wells
Mr. Jeff Wendell
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Werner
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Westerlund
Ms. Noreen White
Mr. Ray Wirth
Mr. & Mrs. Dean Yoder
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Zobrist

AADDVVOOCCAATTEESS  $$550000  --  $$999999
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Alexander
Mr. Marty Angevine
Brim Healthcare, Inc.
Central Bank
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Coleman
Mrs. Margaret Culbertson
Dr. Michael Cullen
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Dale
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Decker
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Domino
Edwards J.F. Construction Co.
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Emmerson
Farmers National Bank
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Farrell
Mr. Don Feldman
Geneseo Communications
Geneseo Kiwanis Club
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Gillet
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Gillet
Mr. & Mrs. Warren Hadley
Hanford Insurance Agency, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Jerald Johnson
Dr. Even Kvelland
Lohman Companies
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Mannon
Mr. & Mrs. Gary McCright
Ms. Vera Minati
Nash, Nash, Bean & Ford 
Attorneys at Law

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Niedt
Northwest Mechanical
Mr. Paul Rapps
Russell Construction
Steve’s Nursery, Inc.

Step Ahead Foot Care
Mr. & Mrs. Everett Swanson
Mr. Dale Tanis
Ms. Julie Theill
Timberlyn Lighting
Vandemore Funeral Home Ltd
Mrs. Virginia Wachtel
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Wahlheim
Mrs. Alma Wyffels
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Wyffels

PPAATTRROONNSS  $$11,,000000  --  $$44,,999999
Dr. & Mrs. Calvin Atwell
Mrs. Marjorie Blumenstein
Mr. & Mrs. John Bustle
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Culbertson
Dr. & Mrs. Hayden DeDecker
Ms. Joan Ehnle
Fareway
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Griffith
Hawkeye Food System
Mr. Etlar Henningsen
Ms. Theresa Jones
Mr. & Mrs. Emil Klingler
Mrs. Marilyn Leamen
Mr. & Mrs. Frank LoGiudice
Ms. Betty Miller
Dr. & Mrs. Randall Mullin
Mrs. James Parsons
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Solberg
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Storm
Ms. Elaine Turner
Wells Fargo Bank
Mr. Walter Zelnio

SSPPOONNSSOORRSS  $$55,,000000  --  $$2244,,999999
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Fiers
Geneseo Communicatoins 
Charitable Foundation

GIFT Foundation

CCEENNTTEENNNNIIAALL  
GGAARRDDEENN  BBRRIICCKKSS
HHH Staff
Mary Karcher
Anne & Gary McCright
Barb Moe
June Swain
Julie Theill

Friends of the Foundation — Thank you!
MEMORIALS
Norbert & Virginia Busch

Richard Busch
Lawrence R. DeSutter

Rita DeSutter
Blanche DeWitte

Paula Teel
Howard W. Ford

Clarice Ford
Richard & Barbara Ford

Leonard Fritz
Carol Johnson

Allen Gibbs
Sarah Gibbs

Evelyn Greenwood
Gene & Marie Decker

Reiko Jenkins
Ron & Lisa Farrell
Eddie & Denise Jenkins
Mike & Linda Minnaert
Margaret Toomey
Brian & Vicki Wahlheim

George Lannoo
Robert & Joan Claerhout
Gary & Julie Dahlquist
Frank & Theresa DeWaele
James Hecker
Jean Erickson & Cathy VanOpdorp
Janet & Richard Zobrist

Charlie Little
HHH Friends
Gerald & Carol Hagstrom
R. James & Karen Schneider

Eric Moore
Barbara Schroeder

Douglas Paul Oliveira
Mary Ellen Oliveira

Lois Parker
Dan Bennett & Marlene Ballou
Donut Shop Friends
Dr. Donald & Maureen Ford
Jeff & Penny Ford
Michael & Linda Minnaert
Willard Morley
Bob and Jan Sellman
Stan & Linda Storm
Richard D. & Dorothy Tyler
Janice Wyffels

Ken Solberg
Dr. Calvin & Kris Atwell
Mary Ann Dunnigan
Joe & Sandra Glattly
Gene & Kathy Griffith
HHH Foundation Board
HHH Surgery Team
Gary & Anne McCright
Brad & Sara Solberg
Stan & Linda Storm

Earl Storm
Stan & George Storm

James Wachtel
Virginia Wachtel

Kenneth Westerlund
Lois Westerlund
Mr. & Mrs. Lyle Becker

Jolan White
Jane Wyffels



Front - Christi Monson, Carolyn Stenzel, chairperson - Mary Ann Vandersnick
Back - Darcy Hepner, Kris Atwell, Jan Sellman, Linda Storm, Greta Nordstrom,
Donna Buechler, Julie West

600 North College Avenue
Geneseo, IL 61254

(309) 944-9106
www.hammondhenry.com
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Women’s Health Committee

The Women’s
Health Committee 
helps to promote and
address healthcare issues
in the community. 
The committee hosts
monthly women’s 
health luncheons to 
educate the community
on a variety of 
health-related issues.  


